
Participant Poster Submissions 
for the Conference on Introductory Physics for the Life Sciences 

 

• All participants are encouraged to bring posters about their past, current, and future 
work related to Introductory Physics for the Life Sciences. 
 

• Please submit author information, a title and abstract about the poster via 
http://www.compadre.org/ipls before Friday, March 7 so the conference organizers will have an 
accurate count of the number of posters to be displayed at the conference.  The electronic file 
for the poster may be uploaded at any time before March 14. 
 

• The poster display boards are 4’ (high) x 8’ (wide) with two posters to be displayed on each 4’ x 
8’ area. 
 

• The conference will not have facilities for the display of posters electronically either with a 
projector or on a computer. 
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